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Please reply to: 
FOI Administrator 

Trust Management 
Maidstone Hospital 

Hermitage Lane 
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9QQ 

Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 
07 February 2019 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to spinal cord stimulation consent 
and procedures. 
 
You asked: 
Q1. Does your trust use a standard pre-designed consent form (or set of 
consent forms) for any of the spinal cord stimulation (SCS) procedures listed 
in the table below? Please specify for which of these procedures such a 
consent form exists.  
Q2. If your trust does use standard consent forms, please provide me with 
digital copies of the relevant forms and make clear what procedures each 
consent form is used for. 
Q3. Please provide digital copies of any patient information leaflets or 
guidance about SCS that is given to patients by your trust. 
Q4. With reference to your trust’s coding database, please tell me how many 
of each of the following SCS procedures were performed by your trust in each 
of the years 2016 and 2017 – the relevant OPCS 4.x codes are: 
Q5. Which OPCS coding version (or version of whatever other coding system) 
is used by your trust (e.g., OPCS 4.5)? 
 
Trust response: 
 
Q1. Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust do not and have never offered 
spinal cord stimulation.  
 
If we think it might be an option, patients are referred to Guy's and St Thomas 
Pain service for their opinion. We may give the patients the British pain 
society information on SCS located by going to www.britishpainsociety.org. 
We as a Trust do not have a SCS leaflet as we do not undertake the 
procedure. 
 
Q2. Please see above response 
 



Q3. Please see above response 
 
Q4.  

 
 
Q5.  The Trust use OPCS-4.8. 
 


